

## S. S. Hussain I.A.S. (Ex)

Chief Executive Officer

Ref. No. MCHI/CEO/14-15/069

September 24, 2014

Sub: Request for meeting to discuss IT/ITES Policy under making.

Dear

Please recall our Tele discussion on the above subject.

We had our last meeting on 4<sup>th</sup> April 2014, with officials of Directorate of Industries along with our few members of MCHI-CREDAI.

Accordingly all our members are still waiting for positive output from the department and policy is yet to be framed for 2015-16. The current policy has already lapsed in August 2014. I am sure Government must be extending it till the New Policy takes shape. Our members need the guidance from the department. It would be advisable to take some Seminars & Deliberations to discuss various issues.

I would like to suggest to take up this issue for consideration and give us your valuable time for extensive discussion along with MCHI-CREDAI committee members as per your convenience. A Seminar can also be arranged either at MCHI-CREDAI Office or we can come to your office.

Requesting for your response!

Yours

(S. S. Hussain)

To,
Shri Apurva Chandra(I.A.S.)
Principal Secretary (Industries)
Department of Industry
Govt of Maharashtra,
Mantralaya
Mumbai - 400032

V v. menen 25/9/19